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As a non-profit 501c3 community, we  
thank you for supporting our mission of 

service to seniors through tax-deductible 
donations of cash or useful items.  

Please call our office.
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WE ACCEPT CREDIT CARDS

Letter from Administrator
I hope that you are enjoying the 
fact that we have resumed the 
newsletter.   We hope to expand 
to include more information and 
we are definitely interested in 
hearing from you as to what 
information or content you 
would like to see us include. 
I thought this would be a good 
time to recap our transportation 
policy, as questions have 
come up recently. 
Geneva Lake Manor will transport 
residents in need of transportation 
to medical appointments as the 
facility van is available. The 
transports will be billed to all 
parties responsible for the bill. 
This includes all private pay 
and Medicaid transport that 
is not medically necessary as 
well as Medicare transports 
that do not meet criteria of 
ambulance transport. 
Please note that 
1.	 The van is not available on 

Thursdays, as it is used by 
the activities department.

2.	 All resident families will be 
contacted for appointments and 
families will need to transport 
all residents that are physically 
able to be transported via 
car or family vehicle. 

3.	 Any resident that is able to 
transport via a vehicle, but 
family is unable to provide 
transports, we ask that you 
make arrangements with VIP, 
Senior Cab, Senior on the 
Go, or Wal to Wal.  Numbers 

available on request.
4.	 If the resident is unable to 

transport via car, and needs 
wheelchair transport, the 
facility will set up transport 
with the facility van. 

5.	 Any medically related 
transport requests must be 
made 72 hours prior to the 
date of transport unless it 
is an emergency. Any non-
medically related transportation 
requests must be made at 
least one week prior to the 
date of transport. Geneva Lake 
Manor cannot guarantee the 
facility van will be available 
for all transportation requests. 
Medically related transportation 
will take precedent to non-
medically related requests.

6.	 Residents with an activated 
POA or Guardian must 
be accompanied by POA 
or approved person to 
all appointments. 

Base rate $25 (includes 
the first 5 miles) 
•	 Every mile after is $2.50
•	 Wait time- $10/30 minutes
•	 After hours 6am-6pm and 

Saturday and Sunday- 
an additional $35

As always, please call with any 
and all questions or concerns. 
Thank you, 
Lori Schlais
779-203-2981 (cell)

Thank you!
Thank you SO much to the 
Women Working in Christ 
from First Evangelical 
Lutheran Church of Lake 
Geneva for your donation 
of 9 MP3 Players to get our 
music and memory program 
going again.

Upcoming Events
October 13 – 2:30  
Entertainment with 
Rich Baumann
October 25 – 2:30   
Sing Along with Gene Covelli
October 28 – 1:30  
Halloween Party 
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Happy Birthday!
Best wishes to our residents and staff 

celebrating birthdays this month.

Residents & Staff
Madelyn F. 	 October 06
Kayleigh K. 	 October 08
Mark W. 	 October 08
Jennifer K. 	 October 18
Nicole K. 	 October 21
Diane S. 	 October 25
Amanda B. 	 October 26
Laure O. 	 October 28

Staff Anniversaries
Cheyenne G.	  9 Years
Kayleigh K. 	  5 Years
Daphne B. 	  3 Years
Diane B. 	  2 Years
Bobbi B. 	  2 Years
Clarisa P. 	  1 Year
Karen T. 	  1 Year
Jennifer K. 	  1 Year

Now Hiring
PM Dietary Aide - FT/PT
Housekeeper - FT
Occupational Therapist - FT
COTA - PRN
RN/LPN/CNAs - FT/PT
Resident Assistants - FT/PT

Visitors are encouraged to wear a mask at all times while in the 
building. All visitors need to sign in at the front office and fill 
out the covid symptom checklist with temperature.

Visitation Guidelines

Wishlist
Accepting donations of gently used,  
non-swivel, non-rocking recliners  
for our residents.
If you are interested in helping support the 
WISH Scholarship fund, donations are being accepted to keep 
this program going.

What is Physical Therapy
Physical Therapists 
work to restore strength, 
mobility and promote 
greater independence, 
either unassisted or with 
assistive devices. Licensed 
physical therapists focus on 
improvement, coordination, 
balance, strength and 
endurance of their patients.

Did you know that physical 
therapy may be a safe, 
effective alternative route 
to treat chronic pain 
conditions? According to 
the APTA (American Physical 

Therapy Association) physical 
therapy is “the safer way 
to manage pain,” without 
using potentially harmful and 
addictive medication. 

Physical therapy may require 
a lot of work, time, and 
dedication, but with the help 
of certified physical therapists, 
people all around the world 
have seen improvements in 
their daily lives. Be sure to talk 
to your physician today to see 
if physical therapy might be 
right for you!

Your gift today makes
a brighter tomorrow.

Donate online: bit.ly/give2glm

givePleaseDid you know Medicaid
doesn't fully cover senior
care costs in nursing homes?
Help us support seniors
when they need it most.

We're a nonprofit WISH senior care community


